
General Data Protection Regulation Privacy Statement

The Fleet Air Arm Armourers Association, [hereinafter called ‘the association’] is committed to 

maintaining the trust and confidence of our members. In particular, we want you to know 

that the association is not in the business of selling, renting or trading email lists with other 

companies and businesses for marketing purposes. We just don’t do that sort of thing. But just 

in case you don’t believe us, in this Privacy Policy, we’ve provided lots of detailed 

information on when and why we collect your personal information, how we use it and how 

we keep it secure.

The association does not collect any information about you, all we have is what you have 

given us on the registration form when you joined and from the email address which you 

have submitted.

The information we have about you is used by the Secretary to disseminate information and 

to provide you with our newsletter – the 4 X 2.

The information is also used by the Treasurer to ensure that your subscriptions are up-to date.

The information given on the registration form is shared only on the ‘Nominal Roll’ which is 

only available to paid-up members of the association on application to the Secretary; it is not 

shared with any other organisation for any means.

In future all emails sent out will have other members details blanked out using the BCC option

when sending such emails.

To comply with the new regulations it is not permitted to retain information regarding 

anyone who has not given their explicit permission, therefore, when a member has died all 

information other that their name and ‘Deceased’ will be recorded on the Nominal Roll unless

their surviving next of kin wishes to remain a member of the association.
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